
 

MARKET REPORT JANUARY 2016 / 01 
 
 
 

Almonds 
 
On Tuesday evening 12th January, the Almond Board of California released their December 2015 
Almond Industry Position Report confirming shipments of 135.4 million lbs, a reduction of 8.6% 
on last year’s 148.1 million lbs.  
 
During the month of December shipments were down against last year in Eastern Europe -53%, 
The Middle East/Africa -21%, US Domestic -11% and Asia -5%. Only Western Europe showed an 
increase for the month at +2%. 5 months of the season have now been completed and shipments 
continue to show a decline to all major destinations; Eastern Europe -41%, Middle East/Africa -
37%, Asia -12%, Western Europe -7% and US Domestic -6%. In the first 5 months of this season 
707.66 million lbs have been shipped, compared to 803.04 million lbs last season, a decline of 
11.9%. 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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